
TO:  Board of Trustees 

 

FROM: William J. Mueller 

  Local Liquor Control Commissioner 

  Village President 

 

DATE:  August 25, 2010 

 

SUBJECT: Liquor License – Tom & Eddie’s Better Burgers 

 

 

Tom & Eddie’s Chief Financial Officer has requested a change to their corporate 

structure as to the corporate ownership of Tom & Eddie’s Better Burgers located at 348 

Yorktown.  The members and their percent of ownership remains the same.   

 

Please find attached an Ordinance reflecting said change.  Should you have any 

questions, please feel free to contact me. 

 

WJM/dk 

 

Attachment 


